
  



 
 
 
 
Dear Friends and Supporters of St. Bernard: 
 
On Behalf of the St. Bernard Catholic Community, I welcome you to 
our Annual Benefit and Auction. Your generous support of this year’s 
event will help sustain our St. Bernard Grade School and its Tuition 
Assistance Fund. 
 
This event celebrates how St. Bernard School instills a faith-filled 
foundation and a purpose for its students. Saint John Paul said, 
“human beings can grasp the truth of things, and in grasping that 
truth can know their duties to God, to themselves, and their 
neighbors.” 
 
Tonight, we celebrate how St. Bernard School plays a crucial role, 
along with their families and the parish community, in teaching its 
students to grasp the truth. We pray that through your generous 
support of St. Bernard School, the next generation of students will 
learn to seek and understand the truth that will set them free, and to 
serve as witnesses of this truth to the world. 
 
Thank you and God Bless! 
 
 
 
Rose Flores 
Director of Development 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

TONIGHT’S VIRTUAL PROGRAM 
 

LIVESTREAM VIRTUAL EVENT BEGINS AT 6:30 P.M. 
 

 WELCOME, INVOCATION, AND INTRODUCTIONS 
 

 FOUNDATION AWARD PRESENTATION 
 

 TOP HAT SWEEPSTAKES DRAWING  
 

 “VIRTUALLY LIVE” AUCTION  
 

 FIRST PORTAL PRIZE DRAWING 
 

 COMMUNITY TOAST 
 

 RAISE THE PADDLE! 
 

 SECOND PORTAL PRIZE DRAWING 
 

 RAFFLE DRAWING  
 

 CLOSING REMARKS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

BUY YOUR RAFFLE 
TICKETS NOW! 

 

 
 

     FIRST PRIZE 
            IN SCRIP GIFT CARDS
                   OF YOUR CHOICE 

 

SECOND PRIZE 

Nebraska Home Raised Angus Beef 
                                                                                                

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE FOUNDATION AWARD 
JOHN AND SUE KEYSER 

 
The St Bernard Foundation Award was created to honor an 
individual or family for their contributions to the success of St. 
Bernard Parish and School. The individuals who are recognized 
for this award have been instrumental in the formation and 
support of our church and school, and are worthy stewards of 
our faith. These individuals remain steadfast in their 
commitment to the Church, to our school, and to others in our 
parish community. Foundation Award recipients will be known 
for their commitment, dedication, faith, and above all, for their 
love of St. Bernard. 

Sue and John Keyser are great stewards of the Catholic faith. 
Their family, their jobs, and their hobbies are all led from their 
faith. They are always thinking of others and helping out 
wherever and however they can.  

John’s love of St. Bernard’s started in grade school, and has 
never faltered over all of these years. John graduated in 1976, 
and during his years in school he made lifelong friends. Two of 
his favorite St. Bernard School memories are: Sr. Carlin always 
saying “People who use curse words are not intelligent enough 
to think of other words”, and learning to never tilt back on just 
two legs of a chair (because if you did so in Mr. Gilligan’s class, 
you would have to spend some time in the chair that had the 
front legs cut off.)   

St Bernard has been like a family to the Keysers. They enjoy 
going to church where generations of families have attended. 
Even though the church interior has been remodeled three 
different times since John’s family joined, the heart of the church 
remains the same. John was an altar boy while in school, and 
because of the guitar Masses of the ‘70s (which inspired him to 
learn guitar) he has provided guitar music for Masses. John is  

 

 



THE FOUNDATION AWARD 
JOHN AND SUE KEYSER 

   
very talented, and works behind the scenes in the parish, 
repairing a beloved plaque, updating a classroom, and building 
a display wall for our “Wall of Wine” drawing at our annual 
benefit auction. The tiger on the wall of the gym was also 
painted by him. He attributes his artistic abilities to the teachers 
of St Bernard.  

And Sue is right in the trenches, whether it’s helping serve at 
our parish Fish Fry or the Siena Francis House homeless 
shelter, or painting faces at the parish carnival. With many 
parish and school events, you just knew that things would get 
done and help was always available if Sue was going to be 
there!  Sue worked tirelessly as the school’s cafeteria manager 
for 15 years making sure our students had nutritious meals. 
John is a leader in the Men’s Group, and they both participate in 
a dinner group so they can become better acquainted with other 
parishioners.   

Sue and John have three children: Alexander (2004), Megan 
(2012), and Ian (2014) who all graduated from St Bernard 
School.   

Sue and John are pillars of the St. Bernard community, and we 
are so happy to honor them with this year’s St. Bernard 
Foundation Award. 

Previous Foundation Award Recipients: 
• 2019 Mike and Nancy Sharp 

• 2018 Deacon Paul and Darlene Dreismeier 

• 2017       Ella Jane Bailey 

• 2016       Margaret Nicolini 

• 2015       Jean Kalina 

• 2014       Howard Rudloff 

St. Bernard Tigers 
“Small But Mighty” 

 
The first few months for me at St. Bernard have been the most rewarding of my 
life, and I thank all of you who have made me feel right at home. I am looking 
forward to the future of St. Bernard, and especially looking forward to when 
school and our events can be 100% normal. Even though this year is a strange 
one, we praise God every day for being able to open at full capacity. Our 
students and staff have had to adapt what the school day looks like, but we are 
so grateful that we all get to walk into our building every day.  
 

This year we have welcomed 42 new students and our current enrollment is 152. 
I hope to see this number rise in the future as we continue to promote our school. 
We have also welcomed new staff members to our Tiger family. Danielle O’Neill, 
our new third grade teacher, has done a brilliant job of balancing work and home 
as she just recently had a baby! Tyler Wheelock, our new PE/STEAM/Health 
teacher has taken on numerous hats and is always willing to help.  We have also 
welcomed two new evening custodians and maintenance staff, Anthony and 
Marcus Douglas, who have dedicated their time to making our school pristine. I 
thank not only our new staff but our returning staff for being flexible and 
accommodating during my transition into the principal position and also during 
COVID-19.  
 

The precautions we have taken to prevent the spread of the virus are still in 
effect. We continue to take temperatures daily, wear masks, social distance, 
maintain double ventilation in our classrooms, eat lunch in our classrooms, 
increase cleaning and hand hygiene efforts, and limit visitors. We pray that with 
these measures we can help stop the spread and get back to our normal day as 
quickly as possible.  
 

This summer with the help of Dinner Auction funds we were able to renovate 
three classrooms that look absolutely incredible. Each received new flooring, 
ceiling, and lights. We also got a new gym roof and a refurbished gym floor, 
which I hope all of you will be able to see soon! We have also been able to buy 
new technology and software for our teachers, so that our students can practice 
skills that they will need in order to be successful as 21st century learners.  
      
While we can’t give tours right now, we are always willing to take phone calls to 
answer any questions you may have. Thank you for all you are doing to support 
our school. 
 

God Bless and Go Tigers!   
Ms. Emily Finley  
St. Bernard Principal  



 

 
 
 

 

NO PEEKING! 
 

 
This evening, you will have the option to 
Purchase a Mystery Gift Bag for just $10. 

 
BAGS WILL CONTAIN ITEMS WORTH $10 OR MORE! 

 
You may find a gift card, a candle, a tool, 

A necklace, a Top Hat Ticket, and much more! 
 

We have added a special level of “Top Ten Prizes” 
To this year’s Mystery Bags! 

 
These are listed as a FIXED PRICE ITEM on the Auction Page 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

YOU COULD WIN BIG! 
Only 50 Tickets are sold. Tickets are $50 each.  

 
The lucky winner may choose any Virtual Live Auction Item 

Fabulous Dinners, Exclusive Golf Rounds,  
Backyard Bonanza, and MORE! 

 

ONE OF THESE CAN BE YOURS FOR ONLY $50! 
 

Winning Ticket will be drawn just before the 
 Live-Streamed Virtual Live Auction 

On Friday, October 16, 2020. 
 

The Winner’s choice will be removed  
from the Virtual Live Auction. 

 

Top Hat Tickets are listed as a FIXED PRICE ITEM  
on the Auction Page 

? 
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Friday, March 26, 2021 



VIRTUALLY LIVE AUCTION 

 

#901 Tee Time!  

Tiger Tom's 2021 Annual Golf Tournament Package - includes golf for four at 
the event, dinner for four on Saturday night of the event, and a steak dinner for 
four on Sunday night after the event. 

Generously Donated by Tiger Tom’s Pub & Grille 

 

#902 Name the Drive 

The Highway to Heaven can be yours! Enjoy the naming rights of the street 
that runs between the Church and School for one year. You will receive your 
sign afterwards. 

Generously Donated by St. Bernard Parish 

#903 Toby Keith Autographed Guitar 

American country music singer, songwriter, actor, and record producer Toby 
Keith has autographed this guitar. Starting in 1993, Keith released a new 
album every year through 2000—each selling at least 500, 000 copies. He has 
written a No. 1 Country hit every year for the past two decades! 

 

#904 Chef Luis Palacio in your home! 

An elegant five-course dinner with beef tenderloin and all the trimmings for 
ten, and cocktails, hosted in the comfort of your own home. You and nine 
guests will enjoy this fabulous dinner and cocktails provided, cooked, and 
served by Chef Luis Palacio. 

Generously Donated by Luis Palacio 

 

VIRTUALLY LIVE AUCTION 

 

#905 St. Bernard Annual Golf Outing 

St. Bernard's Annual Golf Outing - includes a foursome in the 11th Annual St. 
Bernard Golf Outing at Benson Golf Course, June 26, 2021. Golf for four (4), 
with cart, steak dinner for four at the banquet that evening. 

Generously Donated by the St. Bernard Athletic Club 

 

#906 Oktoberfest 2021 

Enjoy an authentic German Feast! Ten guests will enjoy a one-of-a-kind 
German dinner and cocktails co-hosted by Fr. Nolte and Fr. Dan on 
September 25, 2021. 

Generously Donated by Fr. Nolte and Fr. Dan 

 

#907 Date Nights! 

To kick off romantic evenings or to just have some fun with friends, this is 
quite a package! It includes Five (5) Bottles of Wine, including two of this 
year's private label, Weibel Almond Sparkling Wine, and a plethora of 
entertainment gift certificates, for a Total Retail Value of $750. 
 
Certificates include: 
Massage Envy $125 
Marcus Theaters $100 
Dinners at Bonefish Grill, Longhorn Steakhouse, Texas Roadhouse, and    
The Cheesecake Factory $440 

Generously Donated by Friends of St. Bernard 

 

 



VIRTUALLY LIVE AUCTION 

 

#908 Backyard Fun! 

Show your St. Bernard Spirit and enjoy some backyard fun with this Custom-
Made Cornhole Board Game! Package also includes a 10' x 10' one-touch pop 
up canopy and Yeti Roadie 24 Cooler. 
 
The 10 ft. x 10 ft. instant canopy-pop up tent is perfect for all your outdoor, 
backyard, tailgate, athletic, camping and recreational activities and provides 
100 square feet of shade. This instant canopy is easy to operate with a central 
hub for easy 1-hand open and close operation. The unique design provides 
great shade, sun-protection to block UV rays for up to 12 people to enjoy any 
activity. 
 
The Roadie® 24 Hard Cooler is a fresh take on a tried-and-true YETI favorite. 
It’s 10% lighter weight, holds 20% more, and even performs 30% better 
thermally than its legendary predecessor. Plus, it is ttall enough to 
accommodate bottles of wine but slim enough to squeeze behind the driver’s 
or passenger’s seat of a car. Now that’s what we call a road trip buddy. 
 
Generously Donated by Friends of St. Bernard 

 

#909 Autographed Nebraska Football Helmet 

Nebraska Huskers Helmet is signed by Nebraska Heisman Trophy Winners: 
Johnny Rodgers, Mike Rozier, and Eric Crouch. A spectacular addition to any 
true Husker fan’s collection! 
 
Generously Donated by Friend of St. Bernard 

 

 

 

VIRTUALLY LIVE AUCTION 

 

#910 Golf Jackpot! 

Hit the jackpot with this package, and hit the longest drive as you try out your 
new Cobra King SPEEDZONE Driver with your foursome at four different 
courses! 
 
Includes Golf for four at Pacific Springs, River Wilds, Tiburon, and Benson golf 
courses, plus a Cobra King SPEEDZONE Driver (valued at $450) and a dozen 
Srixon Golf Balls! 

Generously Donated by Friends of St. Bernard 

 

#911 Fr. Dan’s Handiwork—the Benchmark for Truck Fans 

Fr. Dan transformed a rustic Ford truck tailgate into a super-cool bench!  
 
Show your truck loyalty with this backyard bench! (If you're a FORD fan, 
perfect--If you're a Chevy fan, you can say the bench is the best use for Ford 
parts!) 

Generously Donated by Fr. Dan Wittrock 

  



 

 

 

  

HOW TO USE 
BIDPAL® MOBILE BIDDING 

Use your smartphone to start bidding on items now. 

HOW DO I FIND ITEMS? 

You can find items by pressing any one of the 
buttons on the main menu, or by using the search 
bar to find a specific item or category  

HOW DO I BID ON AN ITEM? 

1) Find the item   

2) Select it   

3) Press Bid or Buy Now 

HOW DO I KNOW THE STATUS OF MY BID?  

You’ll receive a text message when you’ve been 
outbid  

You can also monitor items on which you’ve bid. 
Items you have bid on can be found at: 

Menu>Your Activity 

DON’T MISS OUT – SET UP AUTO- BIDDING!  

BidPal Mobile can automatically bid for you  

Once you have submitted a bid, you will be 
prompted to enter a maximum, MAX Bid  

BidPal Mobile Bidding will then automatically bid        
on your behalf, by increment, whenever you are 
outbid, up to your maximum bid amount  

 

Bid High! 

Bid Often! 

Remember  
--it’s for an 
important 

cause! 

 

Bid anytime 
from 

anywhere 

with an 
internet 

connection! 



 

   

Grille & Bar 
(402)898-1882 
1822 N 120th 

 

 

16810 Harney St. 
Omaha, NE 68118 

(402) 330-4300 

       

                           715 N Saddle Creek Road 
                            553-9270 ● 553-9072 
                                Dine In ● Carry Out 

We Knead Your Dough, You Need Our Pizza. 
www.mamaspizzaomaha.com 

 

Mama’s Pizza 
supports St. Bernard’s!! 

Go Tigers! 
 



 

  

3615 N 120 St 

402-496-0700 

90th & L St. 
(402) 592-7072 



       PIETRO FAMILY DENTISTRY 

  Dr. James “Bimbo” Pietro, DDS 
 

 

  

Proud to support the St. Bernard Catholic Community! 

625 N. 144th Street 
Omaha, NE 68154 (402)397-4505 



 

  Exceptional Portraits   
L C Moore 

      Master of Photography  
 
 
 
 

402-390-9947 
817 S. 90 St. Omaha, NE  68114 

 

  



Happy Hollow Club
 

1701 S 105th Street 

402-391-2341 

  

 



   

801 S 10th Street 

(402)444-5071 

SHORELINE GOLF CLUB 
210 LOCUST STREET   

CARTER LAKE, IA 
(712) 347-5173 7502 Maple St, Omaha, NE 68134 

(402) 393-3700 



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



                 SUPPORTERS AND SPONSORS                  SUPPORTERS AND SPONSORS  

 

ANONYMOUS 

Chris & Jackie Adams 

Dan Altman 

Alvine Engineering 

Dana & Teri Anderson 

Richard & Mary Annin 

Arby's - Panda Inc. 

Baldwin Flooring America 

Bellezza Salon 

Best Care Pet Hospital 

Beyond the Vine 

Block 59 Design Group 

Boulder Creek 

Bounce U 

Brite Ideas 

Libby Brown 

Casey's 

Catholic Mutual Group 

Alvin & Paula Chamberlain 

Championship Martial Arts 

Chick-Fil-A 

Dan and Rosanne Chrystal 

Craig & Karen Collins 

Cosgrave Co 

Creighton Prep High School 

Culvers 

Paul Cushman 

Daniel J Gross High School 

Decker Law Office 

Mike & Sue Dizona 

John & Chris Dockery 

Don & Millie's 

Kathleen Dougherty 

 

 

 

Duchesne Academy 

Durham Museum 

Eileen's cookies 

Sheryl English 

Exceptional Portraits 

Robert & Jeanna Faulhaber 

Fernando's 

Ruth Ferring 

Emily Finley 

First Detail Supply 

Rick and Rose Flores 

Flying Timber 

Judy Frakes 

Freddy's 

Fuzzy's Tacos 

Barb Gehringer 

Mary Gehringer, OSM 

Pat Gehringer 

Mary Gentrup 

Gloria Deo 

Godfather's Pizza 

Golf USA 

Great Harvest Bread Co. 

Green Stems Farm 

Jim & Beth Griffith 

Happy Hollow Country Club 

Heafey Hoffman Dworak Cutler 

Mortuaries  

Carol Higgins 

Mary Higgins & Patrick 
Kennison 

Hill of Beans 

Grant & Sharon Hrabvosky 

 

 

 

Hughes Mulch Products 

Stephan Hutfless 

Ignation Volunteer Corp 

Stephanie Jackson 

Jackbox Games 

James Arthur Vineyard 

Michael & Kristine Jarecki 

Marsha & Chris Kalkowski 

Kelly's Carpet 

Pat Kemp 

Key Cleaners 

Connie Stokes  Klabunde 

L C Moore Exceptional 
Portraits 

Jan Lamoureux 

Vivian Langer 

Lauritzen Gardens 

Library Pub 

Longhorn Steakhouse 

Makovicka Physical Therapy 

Mama's Pizza 

Maple Street YMCA 

Maplewood Lanes 

Margarita Man 

Marian High School 

Massage Envy 

Dick and Bev Mausbach 

Tim McAndrew 

Jeff & Melissa McGill 

Merry Maids 

Kassandra Montag 

Dick and Judy Mori 

Mount Michael Benedictine 

 

 

 

Moylan Tranquility Iceplex 

Mulhall's 

Jerry Murtaugh 

Nancy Nalty 

Randi & Steve Nelson 

Tim & Cathy Nelson 

John & Margaret Nicolini 

Joan & Marion Niemeyer 

Nothing Bundt Cakes 

Omaha Children's Museum 

Omaha Storm Chasers 

Pacha Soap Co. 

Pacific Springs Golf Course 

Louis Palacio 

Papio Fun Park 

Pepperjax Grill 

Andy & Fran Petersen 

Pietro Family Dentistry 

Peggy Pinkerton 

Pizza West 

Pleasure Your Palate 

John Prochnow 

Putting Plus 

Marilyn Raymer 

Governor Pete  Ricketts 

Roncalli Catholic 

Rotella's Bakery 

Howard Rudloff 

Russell Speeders Car Wash 

Lisa & Al Salcedo 

Pam Schmidt 

Margaret Schorn 

Michael & Lorrie Schrad 

 



COMMITTEE CHAIRS  
& VOLUNTEERS 

PATRON PARTY SPONSORS 
SUPPORTERS 
& SPONSORS 

  
 

 

 

 

 

Pat & Bob Schwartz 

Scooters 

Servants of Mary 

James & Laura Shafer 

Shoreline Golf Course 

Skyline Window Cleaning 

Vicky Slaba 

Spaghetti Works 

Standard Printing Company 

Joe Steier 

Nick and Sue Steier 

Ted Stessman 

Stone Creek Golf Course 

Josh & Jeanne Stover 

Taxi's Grille & Bar 

Ted & Wally's Ice Cream 

Terry Hughes Tree Service 

Tiburon Golf Club 

Tiger Tom's 

Mary Townsend 

Upstream Brewing Company 

V.J. & Angela Skutt Catholic 
High School 

Vala's Pumpkin Patch 

Christie Weiss 

Mary Weiss 

Marilyn & Mike Wenninghoff 

Sue White 

Zio's Pizza 

Mike & Sandy Ziskey 

 

 

 

 

Robert Badura 

Ella Jane Bailey 

Andrew Barnes 

Michelle Cheloha 

Craig Collins 

Emily Finley 

Barb Gehringer 

Melissa Gonzalez 

Patty Griffith 

Jane Gurney 

Tamara Herbert 

Carol Higgins 

Stephanie Jackson 

Molly Kelly 

Devon Lustgraaf 

Nancy Nalty 

Tabatha Nelson 

Margaret Nicolini 

Mary Ann Peter 

Fran Petersen 

Whitney Petersen 

Peggy Pinkerton 

Lindsey Ridley 

Lisa Salcedo 

Margaret Schorn 

Michelle Simon 

Krista Sorensen 

St. Bernard Room Parents 

Angie Von Dollen 

Christie Weiss 

 

 

 

 

Meghan & Muffadal Attarwalla 

Dr. Mike & Mrs. Kristin 
Bosilevac 

Joe & Carol Cammarata 

Daniel & Rosanne Chrystal 

Mr. Paul Cushman 

Bill & Mary Ann Dankert 

Mike & Sue Dizona 

John & Chris Dockery 

Paul & Darlene Dreismeier 

Sheryl & Tom English 

Rebecca Flores 

Barb Gehringer 

Tim & Shari Gilg 

Mike & Gayle Goetz 

Jim & Beth Griffith 

Diane Gross 

Julie & Steve Gross-Rhode 

Bonnie Hickey 

Grant & Sharon Hrabovsky 

John & Sue Keyser 

Sofie & Frank Kock 

Janet Lamoureux 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Maureen Lamoureux 

Dick & Bev Mausbach 

Ann & Todd Milbrandt 

Maureen & Jim Miller 

Richard & Judith Mori 

Cathy & Tim Nelson 

Steve & Randi Nelson 

John & Margaret Nicolini 

Andy & Fran Petersen 

Harold Rief 

Lisa & Alfonso Salcedo 

Margaret Schorn 

Bob & Pat Schwarz 

Mike & Nancy Sharp 

Paul & Susan Sieczkowski 

Matt & Lauretta Simon 

Anne & Ryan Sloan 

Mr. & Mrs. Dan Smith 

Kara States 

Andy & Angie Von Dollen 

Christie Weiss 

Michael & Sandra Ziskey 
 

  If there are any errors or omissions in the 
above lists, please accept our apologies. 
Each and every donation and 
Contribution of time and 
talent is important 
and helped to make 
this evening a success. 
 
THANK YOU!! 



Thank You 
for your  

generous support of  
St. Bernard Parish 

and School 

3601 N 65th Street ● Omaha, NE 
www.stbernardomaha.org 

402-551-0269 
 


